
 

OCEAN BREEZE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SAC MEETING  

Location: Guidance Office 

Date: 002/05/2020 

Time: 2:45 

Facilitator: Principal, Shelley Michaud 

Present:   

Shelley Michaud, Principal                 Absent: 

Theresa Grimison, Parent                  SRO Jennifer Imperato 

Shelly Welker, Ph.D, Parent               Kim Newton, Office Clerk 

 Nicole Tarasavage, Parent                 Eric Erlacher, President & Parent  

Sandy Walker, Parent                         Tabatha Mayo Suarez, Parent 

 Peggy Hannan, Teacher                      Shannon Coleman, Parent 

Brenda Kloeppel, Bookkeeper 

Sgt. Matthew Jankowski, SRO Supervisor 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:47 P.M. 

Approval of Minutes from SAC January 8th, 2020 presented by Principal Michaud, Motion to 

approve by Theresa Grimison, seconded by Shelly Welker- All members were in favor, 

minutes approved. 

Agenda: 

1. Budget Overview- Printout not available, technical difficulties. Currently, $5998 in 

account, billing for radio maintenance has yet to be billed/ paid- approximately $4600 

balance after payment is made. 

 

2. Mimio Purchase Vote- for 4 units to supply the 2nd grade classrooms- Motion to approve 

by Shelly Welker, seconded by Theresa Grimison, all in favor- Motion approved to 

purchase the 4 Mimio Units. - Other business discussed, possible donation by PTO for 

new playground equipment, discussion as to need for additional equipment at this time- 

will be discussed in a future meeting. Also discussed, Cost estimate for a new Outdoor 

Electric Marquee for the school- members requested a quote and research on replacing 

current analog marquee with an updated electronic marquee- Principal Michaud to 

conduct research. 

 

3. SEL Learning Review- (Social-Emotional Learning) PATHS Curriculum packets (Promoting 

Alternative THinking Strategies Program), Principal Michaud presented information on 



 

this subject matter and how to achieve and promote parental education on this new 

topic. A date was set for Thursday, April 23, 2020 as a tentative parent night pending a 

review of how Gemini Elementary School conducted their parental education night along 

with after-care services for parents needing assistance with children during event and 

staffing concerns for this additional service. Counselors for Change to be contacted for 

assistance for the night’s training?  

 

Motion to adjourn at 3:34 P.M. by Theresa Grimison, seconded by 

Shelly Welker, Ph. D, all members were in favor.  

 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


